
February 27, 1967 

Mr. and Mrs. Isadore Strick 
c/o Sterling Hotel 
6767 Collins Ave. 
Miami Beach, Florida 

Dear Isie and Helen: 

On behalf of Mindy and the four little Lamms, please accept 

my thanks for the box of citrus fruits you sent to us. From 

the way most of the contents has been devoured already; you 

would imagine that we starve our children. 

I hope both of you are getting a good rest, enjoying your~ 

selves, and bracing yourselves for a great deal of constructive 

and creative work in Springfield. 

If by chance you find yourselves with a lot of free time then 

you return, please let me know and I shall be glad to oblige 

you by recommending a number of worthy projects. I have a sur@ 

plus of them at present. 

Warmest regards to all our friends, 

Cordially yours, 

RABBI NORMAN LAMM 


